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Caswell Silven, GEOLOGIST
SUITE 323 SIMMS BUILDING
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

January 18, 1957

Mr. Emory C. Arnold

New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Would you kindly send me a copy of the plugging report

on the Plymouth Oil Co., F. F. Kelly State #1, Section

32, Township 18 North, Range 4 West, Sandoval County,
New Mexico.

Thank you very much for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours truly,

CASWELL SILVER

HW

TELEPHONE 3-3262



